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Enhancing Learning the Real-World Experience through Industrial Visits 

 We are excited to announce our recent industrial visit, which provided our 

students with invaluable insights into the practical applications of their academic 

studies. This hands-on experience is essential for bridging the gap between theory 

and practice, helping students understand the complexities of the industry. The 

details of visit’s are listed below. 

Academic Year 2023 - 2024 

Si.No. Industry Name Number of students 

1. Zenith Construction, Mysore 25 Students – Final Year 

2. Zenith Construction, Mysore 30 Students – Third Year 

3. Zenith Construction, Mysore 23 Students – Second Year 

4. Masco Tea Factory, Vagamon, Kerala 26 Students – Final Year 

5. Water Treatment Plant, Wonderla, Kochi 29 Students – Third Year 

6. Water Treatment Plant, Wonderla, Kochi 25 Students – Second Year 

Key Highlights of the Visit: 

• Engagement with Industry Leaders: Students had the opportunity to interact 

with professionals and experts in the field, gaining firsthand knowledge 

about current trends and challenges in the industry. 

• Insightful Tours: The visit included guided tours of the facilities, allowing 

students to observe operational processes, technology in use, and the day-to-

day functioning of the industry. 

• Workshops and Demonstrations: Participants attended workshops and 

demonstrations that showcased innovative practices and technologies, 

reinforcing their theoretical learning. 

• Networking Opportunities: The visit facilitated networking between 

students and industry professionals, opening doors for future internships and 

job opportunities. 

Feedback and Learning Outcomes:  



 Students reported a significant increase in their understanding of industrial 
operations and expressed enthusiasm for applying their knowledge in real-world 
scenarios. The visit fostered critical thinking and encouraged students to explore 
various career paths within the industry. 

Future Visits:  

 We believe that continuous exposure to the industry is crucial for our 
students' professional development. We are planning more industrial visits in the 
upcoming months to provide additional opportunities for learning and engagement. 

 


